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Thursday, 20 December 2018  

Panel Applications and Announcements During the Holiday Season 

The Panel's office will be closed from Monday 24 December 2018, reopening on 
Wednesday 2 January 2019, but the Panel will still be available. Please call us on 
(03) 9655 3500 (leaving a message if necessary) before lodging an application during 
this period. 

The Panel advises that no media releases are able to be published on its website 
between 12pm on Monday 24 December 2018 and 9am on Wednesday 2 January 
2019. Panel media releases concerning listed companies may be published on the 
ASX platform. 

Allan Bulman 
Director, Takeovers Panel  
Level 10, 63 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
Ph: +61 3 9655 3500 
takeovers@takeovers.gov.au 
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